
bikes, skateboards and 
anything with wheels will 
scratch the new courts.  
Overgrown grass and standing 
water will also damage the 
surface.

Restoring Bronte Foundation 
directors include Josh and 
Marlayna Schoenfield, Reese 
and Ashley Braswell, George 
Tomes, and Nick and Jodie 
Arrott.

Save the Park, under the 
umbrella of  the Restoring 
Bronte Foundation, is 
continuing to make 
improvements to the Coke 
County Park in Bronte.  In 
addition to a new 9 basket disc 
golf  course, the tennis and 
basketball courts have also 
been resurfaced and fenced.  
People are also enjoying the 
restored sand volleyball court 
and the new butterfly garden.

The Save the Park Fun Day 
netted the organization over 
$3,800 to add to the 
improvement fund.  Many 
local volunteers came together 
to make this event a success.

The Bronte Economic 
Development Corporation 
approved a grant for $17,055 
(above picture).  The San 
Angelo Area Foundation gave 
a grant of  $10,000.  Grant 
applications are also being 
submitted to the San Angelo 

Health Foundation and the 
Dodge Jones Foundation.

Lighting and concrete work 
is next on their agenda and 
bids are currently being 
accepted.

Organizers want to remind 
those who visit the park that 
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 Restoring Bronte Foundation Directors Ashley Braswell (from left), Marlayna 
Schoenfield and Jodie Arrott accept the check for the grant to the organization from the Bronte 
Economic Development Corporation.  Bronte Mayor Gerald Sandusky presents the check.


